SHOEMAKER

DRYWALL SUPPLIES

March 1° Roofing Delivery Charges Increase/Western
Canada

Dear Customers,

As a result of an escalation in fuel prices & labour costs, it is necessary for SDS to increase our
roof loading & delivery charges. The increases will take effect on all shipments beginning March
1% 2014. We at SDS greatly appreciate your business, and look forward to servicing all your
roofing needs. Should you have any questions concerning this announcement, please contact
your local SDS account manager.

Thank you for your continued support of SDS
Sincerely,

Sean Ryan
Roofing Manager



